
 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 2/8/2023 

Re: Award Bid for Tree Pruning Services 

Bids were received for Tree Pruning Services on February 8, 2023.  Gonzales Tree Service and 
N & D Tree Service submitted bids for the project. 
 
The Parks & Recreation Department has worked with Gonzales Tree Service in the past.  They 
have extensive knowledge in the field of arboriculture and pruning.  They are extremely 
dedicated to their craft and have done great work on City projects. 

 
N & D Tree Service are from the front range and have worked on numerous large and small 
scale projects.  Their team consists of a certified crane/grapplesaw operator, technical climbers 
and as well as the foreman who is an International Society Arboriculture (ISA) certified arborist. 

Both companies are extremely qualified and meet the specific requirements for these pruning 
projects.  I would recommend City Council award the bid for Tree Pruning Services to N & D 
Tree Service in the amount of $29,900, as they are the low bid. 

 

Feel free to reach out with any questions. 


